
Minutes of Lake Region Shooting Sports Association 

 

Meeting date 1/11/12 

 

Called to order, a monthly meeting of LRSSA club was held at the lower level of the Memorial building in 

Devils Lake, ND. The meeting was convened at 7:00 PM, Vice President Don Meyer filling in the absent 

President Norm Howard. 

Secretary report  

November 2011 meeting minutes read by Don Meyer approved. Don was absent during last month’s 

meeting so approval was need for minutes he took in November 2011 meeting. November 2011 minutes 

approved motion made by Darin and seconded by Rick. 

Mark read December 2011 minutes and motion to approve made by Kyle and seconded by Rick. 

Treasurer’s Report 

Rick reported everything is in good shape. 

Old Business 

Don asked Rick if security is covered for the Gun Show. Discussion took place on who will cover the night 

security. 

Darin said the skeet machine will be here either Tuesday or Wednesday of next week. The equipment 

will be stored at Woodland Resort.  

Kyle said May 18th has been marked for “Career Days” or now called “Get Hooked”. Nobody came to 

meeting to discuss after invite was sent. 

Rick said the new club gun safe will be here tomorrow. Discussion took place on how we will get it down 

stairs. 

Rick stated the Youth Mentor Grant sent a check for the Summer Youth Shooting Program. 

New Business 

We had representatives from the 4H Shooting Sports looking for support for an upcoming competition. 

Discussion was held on how they could help with the gun show and how we can support them. They will 

have 8 kids and 3 coaches attending 4H nationals in Nebraska. Motion was made by Lee and seconded 

by Rick and all voted in favor to support them and add topic to next month’s meeting. 

Rick had signs that he would like to have put up at the outdoor range to remind everyone how 

important safety is. Motion was made by Darin and seconded by Mark to place signs around the range 

and on the website to make sure people check down range before firing a weapon and remind everyone 

how important firearm safety is. 



Lee asked that we publish minutes on the website. Mark will start publishing them after they are 

approved. 

Rick and Darin said the Kiwanis Club have a food trailer (camper) they would like to sell. Discussion took 

place on if LRSSA could use such a trailer.  

Darin made the motion to adjourn seconded by Mark. Meeting ended at 8:45 PM. 

Minutes summited by Secretary Mark Stein. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


